[bookmark: _GoBack]CLAIBORNE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
AMBULANCE SERVICE

Claiborne County Board of Supervisors is seeking proposals from qualified ambulance providers to furnish advanced life support and ambulance service to Claiborne County. The term of this agreement shall be for one (1) period of three (3) years commencing at 12:01 A.M. on the 26th day of May 2017 and ending at 11:59 P.M. on the 25th day of May 2020.  This contract will automatically renew for two (2) year periods unless either party notifies otherwise 60 days prior to the termination of this contract. PROPOSALS WILL BE ACCEPTED UNTIL 4:00 P.M. FRIDAY, APRIL 7, 2017

The ambulance service MUST provide its own staging and office space.  In addition, the Company must ensure that its drivers and/or attendants are trained in radiological emergency response and that the Company is willing to enter into a Letter of Agreement with Grand Gulf Nuclear Station for this service. Training will be provided at no cost to the Company by Grand Gulf Nuclear Station and/or MS Emergency Management Agency (MEMA).

Claiborne County, approximately 496 square miles in size, is located in rural southwest Mississippi, bordering Warren County to the north, Copiah County to the east and Jefferson County to the south. According to the 2000 US Census, Claiborne County has a population of approximately 9,600 persons and a Median Household Income of county residents is $24,078.00.  

Based on the past twelve (12) month period, the number of patient transports averages less than one hundred (100) per month. 

Request For Proposals information package guidelines can be received by contacting Ms. Brenda T. Buck, County Administrator, at (601) 437-5216 or emailing brendabuck@ccmsgov.us.




